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The United States is deeply concerned about today’'s escalation of violence
over Israel’s border and strongly supports Israel’s sovereign right to defend
itself.

Iran’s calculated escalation of threat and its ambition to project its power
and dominance, places all the people of the[] region — from Yemen to Lebanon —
at risk.[J The U.S. continues to push back on the totality of Iran’s malign
activities in the region and calls for an end to Iranian behavior that
threatens peace and stability.
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